
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
512 South Church Street 

Hertford, NC 27944 
www.albemarlecommission.org 

P:  252.426.5753 

F:  252.426.8482 

September 21, 2021 
 

Ms. Leeann Walton, Currituck County Clerk to the Board 
Currituck County 
153 Courthouse Road, Suite 204 
Currituck, NC 27929 
 
Dear Ms. Walton: 
 

The Albemarle Commission Area Agency on Aging (AAA) needs two 

appointed representatives on our Regional Advisory Council (RAC).  Ms. 

Stacy Joseph has expressed an interest in serving on this committee.  Ms. 

Joseph has been a tremendous asset to this group and a great advocate for 

older adults in Currituck County.  She has been a regular participate of the 

quarterly RAC meets although she has not been officially appointed.  

 

The RAC meets quarterly to give direction and guidance to the AAA’s 

efforts in serving the senior population in Currituck County.  The primary 

purpose of this council is to serve as advocates for older adults, their 

caregivers and their families living within the service area of the 

Albemarle Commission as specified by the Older American’s Act. This 

group is primarily responsible for providing guidance and input in our 4-

year area plan to serve older adults in Northeast North Carolina.  As we 

begin evaluating needs for our new 4-year plan, having representation 

from Currituck County is essential.  

 

I would like to recommend that this individual be appointed to the 
committe by your Board. Appointment length to this council can vary 
based on the county preference, but should be no less than a two-year 
term. Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to 
contact me at 252-404-8244.  I thank you in advance for your assistance. 
 

Most Sincerely, 

 

 

Jasmine S Wilson, Aging Program & Contracts Specialist 

Albemarle Commission Area Agency on Aging  


